
 

CEO Ms. Miky Kambara became a  

Patron of The Princes Foundation 

 

 

MK was very honored to become a Patron of The Princes Foundation and as 

such was invited to see the work of the Foundation at its headquarters 

Dumfries House she had a full day of briefing of all the various projects and 

she is looking to have a ongoing relationship with the foundation. 

It was the greatest pleasure to join other patrons that evening at a dinner 

hosted by HRH the prince of Wales who personally that MK for her support 

and thank of her Trust. 

 

 

 

 



 

 


